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Submitted for 2021-10-12
For the period of 2021-10-04  to 2021-10-14

Projects
● Menstrual products project is back up and running

○ Fantastic team with a ton of exciting ideas for the year
○ Reach out to menstrualhealth@ssmu.ca with any questions!

● Campus vaccination clinics  and support for vaccination on and off-campus
○ Working with PGSS, DPSLL, VP Student Life, and VP Internal

Meetings
● Special Senate Meeting (4 October 2021)
● Check-in with SSMU, MCSS, PGSS, MACES (7 October 2021)
● Check-in with DPSLL Labeau, MCSS, PGSS (7 October 2021)
● USAP/PASL work-group meeting (12 October 2021)

○ Extremely productive meeting
○ Lengthier discussion on remedying issues that arise during exams, for instance, when a

student taking an exam at the OSD is not informed of a change in the exam.
■ Separate issue of students who need retroactive accommodations (for

instance, got sick in the middle of the exam and was unable to finish the
exam).

● Senate Ad Hoc Advisory Committee on COVID Academic Planning and Policies (Friday
mornings)

○ Discussed committee expectations for coming semester

Governance
● Senate Caucus (weekly, Tuesdays 6-7 pm)
● Expansion of Indigenous Affairs portfolio and Menstrual Health team

Advocacy
● Student concerns re: professors not respecting fall reading week (having class and ignoring

McGill’s schedule)
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○ Supporting student with help of SRRAC


